@ Outlook

Re: question

From Missy Allen <missy.allen@floydjudge.com>
Date Tue 5/6/2025 11:26 AM

To  Lucy Howell <lucyh@southernwatersewerdistrict.com>

So, this is what | have found out.

The former superintendent, Hubert Halbert, made the decision (through the Southern Water board) to
pay the board members. That practice continued with Dean Hamilton. The fiscal court never had any
involvement in voting for compensation for the board members. Also, using Prestonsburg City Utilities
as an example, they get about $100 per month. That might be why the PSC (or whoever is asking for
this) is questioning the amount. Otherwise | have no clue! Hope this helps some!!

Missy Allen

Administrative Assistant/Special Projects Director
Floyd County Fiscal Court

Robbie Williams, Judge Executive

149 South Central Avenue

Prestonsburg, KY 41653

606-886-9193 (office)

606-791-7837 (cell)

missy.allen@floydjudge.com

From: Missy Allen <missy.allen@floydjudge.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 11:09 AM

To: Lucy Howell <lucyh@southernwatersewerdistrict.com>
Subject: Re: question

Lucy - no problem at all! The biggest challenge | see is that Judge WIllliams didn't think we would have
had such a resolution because the Fiscal Court does not control what the water company does. He
thought it was Southern Water's decision to provide that compensation. It is no different than any other
water company. Let me work on this though!

Missy Allen

Administrative Assistant/Special Projects Director
Floyd County Fiscal Court

Robbie Williams, Judge Executive

149 South Central Avenue

Prestonsburg, KY 41653

606-886-9193 (office)

606-791-7837 (cell)

missy.allen@floydjudge.com

From: Lucy Howell <lucyh@southernwatersewerdistrict.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 9:05 AM



To: Missy Allen <missy.allen@floydjudge.com>
Subject: question

Here is another thing they want, | included a copy of the question so you can see what they are
asking.
| know | am asking a lot and | am so sorry.

Thanks
Lucy



